
"Connecting to the Roots" was a meaningful initiative that aimed to bridge educational gaps
during the pandemic. As a volunteer, I dedicated time to conducting online classes focused on
English and Math for underprivileged individuals. The virtual platform became a beacon of
hope, offering essential education despite the challenges posed by the global crisis. Guiding
students through the intricacies of these subjects wasn't just about imparting knowledge; it was
about empowering them with skills crucial for their future. Witnessing their enthusiasm to learn
and grow despite their circumstances was incredibly inspiring. These classes not only provided
academic support but also fostered a sense of connection and resilience within the community.
Being part of this initiative underscored the transformative power of education and reaffirmed
the importance of accessibility to quality learning opportunities, especially in times of adversity.


